
Please continue to use this weblink to WhiteRose 

Maths. 

This week, they’re recapping fractions and counting in 

tenths.  

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/ 

 

If you’re not familiar with this, there is a lesson for 

each day and a Friday challenge!  

 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/

